
Wylie High School  
Board Report November 8, 2021 

 

Enrollment Numbers     

 
Grade 9- 407       
Grade 10- 349       
Grade 11- 343       
Grade 12- 257       
 
Total   1,356 
 
Mentor’s Care 
52 students have signed up for the program. 
46 students have been paired with a mentor. We are Still recruiting Mentors. 
 
Our Theater Department will be performing Seussical the Musical this weekend.  Performances 
are scheduled for Thursday, November 11 @ 7:00, Saturday, November 13 @ 7:00, and 
Sunday, November 14 @ 2:00. 
 
Our annual Bulldog Christmas Market will be held December 2 starting at 5:00 in the high 
school cafeteria.  
 
Our UIL Academic Team won Sweepstakes at the Texas Tech Fall Fandangle!!   
 
Art Students won 2nd place in the Buffalo Gap Scarecrow Competition. 
 
The Student Council conducted a blood drive on November 2.  We had a full day of 
participation.  
 
We will host our annual Veteran’s Day Brunch for all military parents and their children in the 
high school cafeteria @ 9:00 AM on November 11. 
 
Our band scored first division by all three judges in the UIL Regional Marching Competition and 
advanced to the Area round in Odessa. 
 
On Saturday, October 30 our bands hosted  Boo @ the Hugh.  This has become a big hit for the 
bands and community. 
 

Athletics- 
Team Tennis- State Finalist!! 
 
Our Volleyball team has advanced to the third round of the playoffs.  We play Tuesday, 
November 9 vs Canyon Randall 6:30 @ Lubbock Coronado. 
 
Our boys golf team has competed in 4 tournaments this fall.  We won the Sweetwater 
Invitational and finished in the top 7 out of 20 teams in both the Odessa and Lubbock 



Invitationals.  This past weekend they placed 2nd in the Bill Wallace Tournament of 
Champions.  
 
Our girls golf team has competed in three tournaments this fall and had First, Third, and Sixth 
place finishes!   
 
Our swim team has competed in several meets and are swimming very well.  They defeated Big 
Spring in a dual meet on November 4 (274-151).  
 
Our football team completed their season last Friday night in Plainview.  We defeated Plainview 
35-0 to end our season at 4-6.  
 
Basketball is now underway.  Our girls began their season with a big win last Friday night 
against Abilene High. 
 
Boys basketball will open their season in Midlothian Heritage November 13.   
 
Soccer will begin their season  December 10. 
 


